
 
From: Adrian Coyne [mailto ]  
Sent: 20 September 2021 16:34 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Nattran/se/s247/3254 

 

Attn Caroline Williams 
 

Hi Caroline, 
 

Please accept this email as my objection to the plans for the development of princes parade.  

 
I moved to Seabrook 6 years ago and two or three times a week I walk or run along the canal 

and parade. It is a beautiful area and I found it a really welcoming community when we 
moved here. 

 

Please do not spoil it. 
 

Thank you. 

Adrian Coyne 
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